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ACHANGE IS COMING ............coeeeiet.

Tuesday 29" August 2023

Dear Parents,

We are in the process of transitioning from Flexi-schools to Spriggy Schools for managing our Canteen, Uniform
Shop, and P&C Events.

WHAT DOES THAT MEAN?

All P&C run activities, including the canteen, uniform shop and P&C organised fundraising events (such as the
Mothers’s Day stall, colour run etc) going forward all ordering will be through Spriggy Schools and not Flexischools.
Flexi-schools will continue to run up to and including Friday 22nd September, the last day of Term 3.

WHAT DO PARENTS NEED TO DO?

Please use all your available funds in your Flexi School accounts by the end of this term (22" September).

Parents can CLOSE their flexi-school account via PROFILE Icon and Manage my details, select refund my balance
back to me.

We encourage you to prepare by downloading the Spriggy Schools app onto your devices and completing the
registration process as a parent and add your children to their respective classrooms within the app, further details
follow.

IMPORTANT DATES

FINAL DATE TO ORDER UNIFORMS ITEMS on FLEXI-SCHOOLS TUESDAY 19" September.
FINAL DATE TO ORDER CANTEEN ITEMS ON FLEXI-SCHOOLS THURSDAY 21t September.
FLEXI-SCHOOLS WILL CLOSE FRIDAY 22" September
TERM 4

SPRIGGY SCHOOLS LIVE AND OPERATIONAL : MONDAY 9" October

Please contact Flexi-schools or Spriggy Schools if you need any assistance.
SPRIGGY SCHOOLS www.spriggyschools.com.au
FLEXI-SCHOOLS SUPPORT www.flexischools.com.au

CURRENT YEAR 6 PARENTS

Unfortunately, we understand your year group will utilise Spriggy Schools for 1 term. We have made the decision to
transition at this time of year as it is the slower season for uniforms, families moving in and out of the school and less
disruption to the school overall. We THANK YOU in advance for your understanding and co-operation.

Please note that Spriggy Schools is a different platform to Spriggy cards. We note that you do not need a Spriggy card
to access or use Spriggy schools.

We are looking forward to working with our new partner SPRIGGY SCHOOLS, and we THANK YOU for your ongoing
support and cooperation we hope you enjoy the benefits this will bring.

Regards

Nicole Hilder - President
Terrigal Public School P&C
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